
Home learning week 17 

Thank you for bringing in a piece of fruit or veg. If you have any more going 

spare, we will be in need next week.  

This week we have: 

 Set up our Fruit and Veg shop role-play, enjoyed playing with the till, 

serving customers and writing shopping lists of what we would like to buy! 

 Read the book How to Eat the Alphabet and learnt the names of some 

unusual fruit and vegetables.  

 Had a go at chopping some fruit and vegetables, looking closely at what’s 

inside them – seeds/no seeds? Looked at the colour of the outside and 

inside of each item and noticed which ones smell when cut open.   

 Learnt the digraphs (two letter sounds) th and ng in phonics and new 

tricky words he and she. We’ve continued to work on learning the names 

of the letters and recognise capital letters. 

 Focussed on number 12 in maths, looked at arrays and had a go at making 

our own arrays. We used number blocks to help with this, have a look at 

home: https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m0002674/numberblocks-series-3-twelve 

 Continued to explore colour change by conducting a ‘walking water’ 

experiment. Watch the video of what we did: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s2Jud7F478I 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

 

 

Home Learning: Discuss why eating fruit and vegetables is 

important. Can you take a risk and try a new fruit or 

vegetable at home this week? Draw/write or add a photo to 

the home learning book for us to share in school  
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